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The solar fields related to hancock county that will be on cr109
and cr 257 will not be helpful for our community. We allready
paid to clear ditches and streams to help prevent flooding due
to run off and solar fields will make it worse. We have a lot of
farms that also relise on farming and that will take away a few
local jobs for lower educated people like myself. Solar panels
will not be helpful or benefitiual for hancock county
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